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In coordination with the provisions issued by the Italian Authorities to deal with the health situation, from
tomorrow, 5 November 2020, as a precautionary measure and until 3 December 2020, the Vatican Museums,
the Museum of the Pontifical Villas and the Excavations Office will be closed to the public.


